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20th March 2017  
 
Email:  
 
Dear  
 
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/17/02/35. 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
Please could you provide the following information in relation to Photocopiers, Multi-
Functional Devices and Desktop Printers:  

 
1. Type of current contract details?  

Multifunctional devices 

 
2. Name of companies awarded? 

Konica 

 
3. What is the length of contract/s and end dates?  

3 years ending February 2020 

 
4. Number of devices?  

Subject to review 

 
5. Estimated annual print/copy volume  

Subject to review 
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6. What is the annual spend?  

I have to advise that I am unable to provide any further information on the basis of the exemption 
contained within s43 (2) of the FOI Act (Commercial Interests). The Trust accepts that there is a 
public interest in how public money is spent; however, there is also a need to withhold information 
that would prejudice the commercial interest of the Trust and/ or third parties. In assessing the 
public interest, the Trust takes the view that this would be the case in this instance. The Trust 
considers that this information, in conjunction with other information that might already or will be in 
the public domain, could lead to the commercial interests of the Trust together with the companies 
we use being adversely affected. 
 
7. Please provide details on how these were procured. i.e.– By Framework  

a. Procurement method that’s used 

By framework 

b. If Framework, please state which one  

NPG 

 
8. Do you have any print management software? If so, which software?  

No 

9. Do they supply you with any scanning software (additional to the software native to the 
device)? If so, which software?  

No. 

 
10. What Document Management solution/s do you currently use within your 
organization?      

No.                                                               

11. Do you have any managed cloud hosting solution? If so which software / provider?       

No.                                                              

12. Do you have any mobile print software? If so, which software? 

No. 

 
13. Who is the person within your organization responsible for the MFD’s and the 
contract(s), what is their title, and their contact details? 

We are withholding this name on the basis of the exemption within s40(2) Data Protection. This 
exemption covers the personal data of third parties.  
 



   

Please forward any emails to the following email address: procurement@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
I hope you find this information useful. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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